SAN JUAN

COUNTY

Fwd: Joining the Board

1 message

McDonald, Mack <mmcdonald@sanjuancountyut.gov>
To: Rosa Vargas <rvargas@sanjuancountyut.gov>

Vargas, Rosa <rvargas@sanjuancountyut.gov>

Thu, Jul 17, 2025 at 3:07 PM

Municode Consent.
Sincerely,

Mack McDonald
Chief Administrative Officer

SAN JUAN

COUNTY

P.O. Box 9
117 South Main Street #221
Monticello, Utah 84535

Office: (435) 587-3225
Cell: (435) 459-1054
mmcdonald@sanjuancountyut.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: “This transmission (including any attachments) may contain confidential information, privileged
material (including material protected by the attorney-client or other applicable privilege), or constitute non-public information. Any
use of this information by anyone other than the intended recipient is prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error,
please immediately reply to the sender and delete this information from your system. Use, dissemination, distribution, or
reproduction of this transmission by unintended recipients is not authorized and may be unlawful.”

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Leslie McNaughtan <Imcnaughtan@unhsinc.org>

Date: Tue, Jul 15, 2025 at 3:37 PM

Subject: Joining the Board

To: <tsquires@sanjuancc.org>, <mmcdonald@sanjuancountyut.gov>

To whom it may concern,

It was requested that | send an email to express my interest in joining the San Juan Counseling board. It was my understanding that it
was requested that | represent this region of the county. | am willing to serve in this capacity.

| look forward to contributing to the board's efforts.

Sincerely,
Leslie McNaughtan

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail communication and any attachments may contain confidential and
privileged information for the use of the designated recipients named above. If you are not the intended
recipient, you are hereby notified that you have received this communication in error and that any review,
disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of it or its contents is prohibited. If you receive this in error,
please notify the sender at the return e-mail address and destroy all copies of this communication and
attachments.



